Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Casey_Summers@oxy.com

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 3:15 PM

To: kathy@bbcinternational.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Cc: Jennifer_Smith@oxy.com; cbrunson@bbcinternational.com; kswinney@bbcinternational.com;
jgilkey@bbcinternational.com

Subject: RE: Cypress 33 Federal #1H

Attachments: Cypress 33 Federal 1H Lined Containment.pdf; Final C-141, Cypress 33 Federal TH Battery.pdf

All,

Please find the final C-141 closure for the 2RP-4098 release inside a lined containment. This should have been sent
months ago but there was confusion with this one and the release that happened on the 1-20-17/ 2RP-4097.

This is only for 2RP-4098 and not 2RP-4097. A work plan is currently being prepared for the release 4097 that occurred
outside the lined containment on 1-20-2017.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Casey Summers
0: (575)-628-4152
C: (575)-513-8289

From: Kathy Purvis [mailto:kathy@bbcinternational.com]

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 4:32 PM

To: 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; crystal.weaver@state.nm.us; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Summers, Casey L <Casey_Summers@oxy.com>; Hudgens, Jennifer A <Jennifer_Hudgens@oxy.com>;
cbrunson@bbcinternational.com; kswinney@bbcinternational.com; jgilkey@bbcinternational.com

Subject: Cypress 33 Federal #1H

Attached are the initial C-141s for two leaks that occurred at the Cypress 33 Federal #1H on 01/18/2017 and 01/20/2017
in Eddy County, NM. Receipt notification and the RP numbers via email are greatly appreciated.

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.

1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240

Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619
kathy@bbcinternational.com




